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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Once again our school has been full of activity in welcoming back 

Y5-6 from their amazing Isles of Scilly experience whilst preparing 

for Penberth’s visit to Paradise Park on Monday, Y3-4 Hayle Camp 

and Y1-2’s trip to Dairyland followed by an optional camp!

Years 5 and 6 have now returned from their residential 

experience on the Isles of Scilly having enjoyed fantastic 

weather all week. They explored many of the inhabited islands 

as well as Samson, considering the varied aspects of island life 

as well as the islands’ natural flora and fauna, making 

sketches, taking notes etc. and visiting the primary school on 

St. Martins. As usual we received many very positive 

comments from members of the public who commented on the 

group’s good behaviour.Why not have a closer look at their 

adventures at the Gallery Section of our school website at 

www.stburyanacademy.com  

http://www.stburyanacademy.com/
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Team Bolt at Santa Pod Racetrack 

Having beat over 1,000 other schools to qualify for the 

National Finals of the Rocket Car Championships, Team 

Bolt (Jago, Elliot and Dominic) are ready to travel to 

Santa Pod next week for the National Finals, having 

been kindly sponsored by Cornwall Council. 

We wish them and their team coach, Mr Butterfield, 

Good Luck and look forward to hearing full details of 

the event. 
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This year’s theme is ‘Where the Wild things Are’ and a 

‘Wild Workshop’ was recently delivered in school by 

Alice King and Mae Voogd when it was decided to 

build on Porthcurno’s ‘Pirate’ work; our large scale 

sculpture will be a Wild Pirate Ship with our 

participants dressed as Wild Pirate Characters! 

 

Invitations to join our Wild Pirate procession will 

be coming home early next week- look out for 

details. If you, or anyone you know, may be able 

to help our artist, Amanda Lorens, please inform 

the school office. Thank you. 
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St. Buryan Academy School Choir 
 

Would like to invite you to their Summer 
Concert 

where they will be raising Funds for the School 
 

Friday 7th July at 7.00pm 
at 

 St. Buryan Methodist Chapel 
Directed by 
Philip Chant 

Refreshments will be served in the School 
Room after the Concert 

 
A Raffle will be held on the evening 
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Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 
8.40am 

Monday- KS1 Ball Skills until 4pm, Homework Club (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 

Tuesday- Tennis Club (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 

Wednesday- no Cricket Club due to camps                                        

Thursday- Rounders (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 
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Activities R Us –  
Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 5.30pm £4.00 
Monday- Tin Can Alley 
Tuesday- Krafty Kathy’s Surprise 
Wednesday- Ball me Fun 
Thursday- Board Games 
Friday- Den Building 

 
New Childcare Information for parents from the government- please follow this link: 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=1a0

693eb0e-

EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_03_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e05004a334-

1a0693eb0e-296297677 

Request from ‘Activities R Us’ 

Do you have any complete board games in good condition that you no longer 

need? Any Lego or Top Trumps? If so, any donations would be gratefully 

received by the Activities team.  

Save this Date in your Diary: 

Family Hawaiian Beach Party/ Disco 

A Fun Hawaiian Themed Evening for the 

whole Family- more details to follow 

Thursday 20th July 7-8.30pm 

 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=1a0693eb0e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_03_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e05004a334-1a0693eb0e-296297677
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=1a0693eb0e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_03_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e05004a334-1a0693eb0e-296297677
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=1a0693eb0e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_03_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e05004a334-1a0693eb0e-296297677
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=1a0693eb0e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_03_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e05004a334-1a0693eb0e-296297677
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Jute Shopping Bags 

Reduced to clear! 

A limited number of our popular town 

shopper bags with our school Chough logo 

are currently available at the School Office 

at the reduced price of £3 

 

 


